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Newsletter 7 
 

INSET Day 
 

Parents are reminded that our school 
will be closed for staff training on 
Friday 20 October 2017.   
 
This day is immediately before our 
Autumn Half Term Break.   
 
The school will be closed for one week 
on Monday 23 October 2017. 
 
Following the Half Term Holiday our 
school will reopen on Monday 30 
October 2017. 

 
Car Parking 

  
Parents using The Brooklands car park 
are requested to park using the 
designated parking bays and not to 
block the access road to and from the 
car park.  Care should also be taken to 
ensure that vehicles do not block the 
wheelchair access points for the 
pavements.  If there are no spaces 
readily available close to the school, 
parents are reminded that there is an 
overflow car park behind the building. 
 
The access road and the carpark are 
both privately owned; our school 
community is allowed to use these 

facilities providing we do so in a 
courteous manner.   
 
When parking in Bellairs parents are 
requested to be considerate to all the 
residents and not block the access points 
to the houses. 
 

School Meals – New Menu 
Accompanying this newsletter is the new 
school menu.  This menu will come into 
circulation following the half term 
holiday.   
 
If you lose your copy please let us know 
and we will send home an additional 
copy.  If you require a copy before 
school starts there is also a copy on our 
school website. 

 
Special Meal – Friday 3 November  

 
The closing date for returning the slip 
for our Bonfire Night meal was 
Monday 16 October 2017.   
 
Unfortunately due to the popularity of 
this lunch it will not be possible to add 
to our numbers after this date.   
 

Parent Consultations 
 

Unfortunately the ‘booking window’ for 
Thursday’s Parent Consultation has 
now closed.  
 
Parents can still book for the 
Consultation that is being held on 
Tuesday 31 October between 3:50pm 
and 6:30pm.  
 
If you are having problems negotiating 
the online booking system please do 



contact the main school office and the 
members of staff there will endeavor 
to help you. 
 
Parents are reminded that there is an 
opportunity for each parent to attend 
a consultation during the Autumn 
Term and Spring Term.   
 

FOSS Cake Break 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported 
our first Cake Break earlier today.  
At the time of writing the total raise 
is not known. 
 
The money raised will be contributing 
to the FOSS project to purchase a 
Clevertouch Screen for one of our Yr 
3/4 classes. 
 

Pierced Ears 
 

During the school day it is possible for 
the children to wear stud style 
earrings.  
 
However, new advice from the Local 
Authority states that during PE lessons 
the children should remove their 
earrings.   
 
If your child finds this difficult on 
their PE days it may be easier for 
your children to come to school without 
earrings in just for that day. 
 

School Contact Details 
 
You can contact the school in a 
number of ways:  
 

1. By speaking to your child’s 
classteacher 

2. By telephone: 01353 778 351 
3. By email: 

office@sutton.cambs.sch.uk  
4. If you just need to check out 

some information use our new 
website:  
www.sutton.cambs.sch.uk 

 
Dates for the Autumn Term 2017 

 
Thursday 19 October – Break up for 
Autumn Half Term 
Friday 20 October – INSET Day for 
teaching staff  
 
Monday 23 October – school closed for 
one week for the Autumn Half Term 
holiday 
 
Monday 30 October – school reopens 
following the Autumn Half Term 
holiday  
Tuesday 21 November – Family 
Worker Drop-In 
Tuesday 21 November – Open Morning 
for September 2018 Admissions 
Wednesday 22 November – Open 
Afternoon for September 2018 
Admissions 
Wednesday 22 November – FOSS 
Cake Break – FS/KS1 to bake 
Thursday 14 December – Family 
Worker Drop-In 
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